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North District Project Stage 2 RFP 

Addendum #1

June 22, 2017 

The following information and documents, as described below, shall become part of the University of 

California, Riverside Stage 2 Request for Proposals (“RFP”) for the North District Development Project. 

1. Developers should utilize the contact information below to pursue information requests to the City of

Riverside and Riverside Public Utilities (“RPU”) for the North District Project.

Planning: Jay Eastman, Principal Planner 
jeastman@riversideca.gov  
951-826-5264

Police: Lieutenant Bryan Dailey, Eastside Neighborhood Police Commander 
bdailey@riversideca.gov  
951-351-6050

RPU, Water: Matt Bates, Senior Water Engineer 
mbates@riversideca.gov  
951-826-5116

RPU, Electric: Summer Ayala, Supervising Electrical Engineering Technician 
sayala@riversideca.gov  
951-826-2129

Public Works: Jeff Hart, Engineering Manager 
jhart@riversideca.gov  
951-826-5875

Public Works, Traffic: Nathan Mustafa, Senior Traffic Engineer 
 nmustafa@riversideca.gov  
951-826-2251

Supplemental contact information for the City of Riverside development review process is attached 
(“Who To Call.pdf”).   

2. The attached Appendix B.3 (“B.3 Project Design Guidelines.pdf”) hereby replaces Appendix B.3, as

released with the Stage 2 RFP on June 20, 2017.
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